
Sac	Republic	Week	of	Service	Spring	2025	–	Request	for	Republic	Volunteerism	

What	is	an	RRV? 

An	RRV	is	a	Request	for	Republic	Volunteerism.	We	want	to	hear	all	your	creative	ideas	and	collaborate	on	one	amazing	
Week	of	Service	2025	project.	At	Sac	Republic	we	truly	believe	that	it	takes	a	Republic	to	make	a	change,	and	that	
Republic	is	a	combination	of	fans,	employees,	players,	but	more	importantly,	our	amazing	community	and	organizations.	
Tell	us	your	needs	or	ideas	for	a	community	service	project	and	we	will	see	how	we	can	put	it	into	action.	 

Timeline:	 

January	22,	2025	–	RRV’s	open	
February	7,	2025	–	RRV’s	due	through	submission	form	by	5:00PM	PST	
February	12,	2025	–	Projects	are	chosen,	and	ALL	organizations	will	be	reached	out	to	by	2/13	

Guidelines: 

• Your	organization	must	be	a	nonprofit	501(c)(3)	or	(c)(6)	organization	or	school. 
• Project	must	benefit	the	Greater	Sacramento	community. 
• Project	must	fall	within	the	timeframe	of	our	Week	of	Service	dates,	the	more	flexibility	with	dates	the	better. 
• Project	costs	must	be	transparent	and	limited.	 

FAQ’s	

1. What	is	Sac	Republic’s	Week	of	Service?	

Week	of	Service	is	a	week	of	outreach	that	brings	together	the	Sacramento	community	through	Sac	Republic	
fans,	employees,	and	first	team	players	leading	up	to	our	season	opener	game.	We	invite	you	to	apply	for	your	
organization	to	have	a	day	of	volunteerism	from	the	Sac	Republic	community.	 

2. Who	will	be	volunteering?	

Volunteers	will	consist	of	Sac	Republic	fans,	employees,	and	first	team	players.	Players	will	only	be	able	to	attend	
based	on	availability	and	are	not	guaranteed.	We	also	do	not	expect	our	volunteers	to	be	professionals	in	any	
laborious	position	they	are	in.	Please	note	this	when	requesting	a	project	that	will	use	power	tools	or	hard	labor.	 

3. If	I	submit	my	RRV,	am	I	guaranteed	volunteer	hours	from	Sac	Republic?	

By	submitting	your	proposal,	you	are	not	guaranteed	a	spot	on	our	Spring	2025	Week	of	Service	but	can	be	
considered	for	different	volunteer	opportunities	throughout	the	year.	Make	sure	to	select	‘YES’	when	asked	if	we	
can	use	this	project	or	reach	out	to	your	organization	in	the	future	if	we	do	not	carry	out	the	project	in	March.	 

4. What	is	the	confirmation	process?	

Once	your	proposal	has	been	submitted,	we	will	review	it	and	pick	5	of	the	best	fits	for	Week	of	Service	2025.	
Everyone	will	receive	an	email	confirmation	that	we	have	received	your	proposal	and	another	one	whether	we	
are	moving	forward	with	your	project	or	not	at	this	time.	We	will	accept	5	projects,	and	selected	organizations	
will	have	until	February	14th	to	confirm	and	finalize.	Failure	to	confirm	your	project	will	result	in	us	moving	to	
the	next	project.	 

We	look	forward	to	connecting	and	working	with	your	organization	this	year.	Nothing	is	too	big	or	too	small	so	let	your	
ideas	run	free.	As	always,	if	you	have	any	questions,	reach	out	to	community@sacrepublicfc.com	 

 


